
 

 

Landscape 

Improvement at 

Holy Trinity, Bronington 

Caring for God’s Acre and Holy Trinity Church 
are joining forces to improve the landscape in 
the churchyard at Holy Trinity. We’ll be; 
 

 Improving the wildlife pond,  

 Creating wildflower meadows, 

 Planting for a spring bulb display,  

 Installing a new kissing gate, fingerpost & 
information panel to the Meres & Mosses, 

 Removing invasive rhododendron & 

 Involving the local community – we need 
your help! 

 
If you can help with any of the practical work or 
want to know more please contact Ben Mullen at 
Caring for God’s Acre or Edward Wardle. 
 
Ben Mullen 01588 673041  ben@cfga.org.uk 
Edward Wardle edwardwardle527@btinternet.com 
 

The project is possible thanks to a grant from the 
Meres & Mosses Community Partnership Scheme  

                            

mailto:ben@cfga.org.uk
mailto:edwardwardle527@btinternet.com

